
                        Statements 

From : AMERITRUST CORPORATION
      CEO: Kim Jong-sun

To :  The person in charge of SEC(SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION)
     

1. We wish you the endless development of your committee.

2,We have received investment in kind from building and development business 
owners in China, registered as a corporation in Wyoming, USA, and registered 
shares (ticker name: ATCC) with the US Securities and Exchange Commission 
(SEC).

3. After asking an international lawyer, we received a reply saying that “if you 
want to invest in kind from China to the United States, you can only make in-kind 
investments in the U.S. after obtaining approval (authorization) from the General 
Administration of Commerce, Industry and Energy, the jurisdiction of China with 
appraisal document of real estate in kind and the consent of the owners to 
transfer ownership and In-kind investment contract."

4.Our company has been in the midst of his illness and the late CEO Lee 
Sung-yeol’s 

 
all data of ATCC was stored in the United States.

So there was no data on the company in Korea.
As a result of investigating and confirming the employees who worked in the 
liaison office in Korea, we secured in-kind investment contracts and appraisal 
reports for 33 in-kind investment properties in China.

5. Your Committee is in the process of revoking the registration of ATCC shares 
due to false or exaggerated property in kind worth $71 billion.

6. Therefore, we have signed a contract with a law firm in Beijing, China to 
confirm the real estate in kind, and as soon as the real estate investment is 
confirmed, we will submit it to your committee after receiving a confirmation of 
the investment in kind and notarization from the law firm in China.
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7. Please extend the administrative procedure of ATCC stock deregistration until 
the company confirms the property invested in kind and submits a confirmation to 
your committee.

*PS*
We are sending you 33 real estate contracts and appraisal reports to your 
committee as attached files.

Thank you.

2023. 12. 05.

Sincerely yours,

ATCC CEO Kim Jong-sun
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